NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING -- ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

On Monday, January 26, 1987, in the Little Town Hall in Antrim N.H. a Public Hearing will be held to consider proposed amendments to the Antrim Zoning Ordinance. If approved at Public Hearings, the amendments will appear on the ballot for the Town's vote on March 10, 1987.

If the proposed amendments are substantively altered as a result of the January 26 hearing, a second Public Hearing will be scheduled for Monday February 9, 1987.

The first of the proposals to be considered is to shift Article V D. paragraph 2 from Article V to become paragraph B. 5 of Article IV. That paragraph, which deals with the separation between buildings and water bodies, will in Article IV pertain to all zoning districts. In Article V D., where it now appears, it pertains only to the Recreational District.

The second proposal revises Article IV H. which deals with SIGNS. Paragraph 7 is amended to specify the conditions and specifications under which the Board of Adjustment may grant a Special Exception for signs over nine (9) square feet.

An adequate statement describing the proposed amendments is on file for public inspection in the office of the Antrim Town Clerk.

ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD
Harvey Goodwin, Acting Chairman
Debi Barr, Secretary